
 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

First of all, thank you 
so much for your 
positivity, warm 
welcome and 
constructive 
feedback during my 
first half term. 
 

It has been an exciting and busy term with so 
much to celebrate with the many achievements 
of our young people.  You should be proud of 
their determination and progress over this term. 
 
I would also like to thank the whole staff at Forest 
Approach, and the ongoing support of Lime 
Trust.  Everyone involved with the school is truly 
dedicated to make this not only the best school 
of its type in the area, but with national 
ambitions for the future. 
 
We will shortly be announcing some parent/carer 
events which we would love you to attend during 
each term, but as always please do contact us if 
you need information, have concerns or 
compliments. 
 
Take care and have a good half-term break with 
family and friends. 
 
Kind Regards,  
  
James Power  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st October 2022 
 

Half-Term Dates 

Please note the school will be closed for half-term 
week commencing 24th October 2022.  
School will resume of Monday, 31st October 2022. 
 
For the full school calendar, plŜŀǎŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ  
website. 
 

Makaton Sign of the Week 

hǳǊ aŀƪŀǘƻƴ {ƛƎƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ ƛǎ άPumpkinέ 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Wimbledon Class 

Last week, we have been looking at different shapes 
and matching them correctly. Our story this week that 
we have been reading was called "A little bit brave". 
We really enjoyed the story and even made our own 
Forest that we was able to walk through in the 
classroom. During our life skills lesson we learnt how 
to make Tuna Pasta, we really enjoyed making it and 
eating it. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paddington Class 

Paddington class made fruit salad during food tech 
this week (as breakfast is our topic this half term) . 
The students then had their fresh fruit salad as a 
snack straight afterwards. 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Moorgate Class 

Moorgate class have really enjoyed making Grandma's 
medicine from Georges Marvellous Medicine and 
experiencing a sensory journey. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
    

 
 
 
 



 

 

Holborn Class 

Holborn class had fun designing and carving pumpkins 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Edgware Class 

Edgeware class has been working on the topic of 
houses this week 
 

 
 


